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Provision of consular services through courier, mail and online system

In the wake of global pandemic of COVIDI19 and in view of the recommendations of

relevant experts, the Consulate General of Pakistan will provide consular services through mail,
courier and online system only with effect from 27 March 2020 until further notice. Since for
attestation of affidavits and power of attorneys, presence of the applicants is mandatory, these
services are suspended for the time being.

The following services can be availed through courier or by registered post only:

a. The Consulate will process E-Visas; please wvisit the following link:
www.pakmission.ca

b. Visa applications for third country passport holders (non Canadians) are to be sent
through courier (instructions for dispatching visa applications through courier are
provided at our website).

Machine Readable Passport (MRP):
Apply for Machine Readable Passport online. The link is provided on our website.

Attestation of Life Certificate:
Attestation of Life Certificates will be done only through courier or registered mail. For
this, the requirements are as follows:

1. Verification letter from family doctor along with his phone and email so
that the Consulate is able to contact the Doctor.
ii. A self addressed pre-paid return envelope.

Attestation of Driver’s license verification form:

Driver’s license verification form has to be sent through courier/registered post with a
self addressed prepaid return envelope and requisite fee (More information on our
website).

Police Character Certificate:
Forms for police character certificate can also be dispatched to the Consulate along with
bank draft of the requisite fee.

In case of further queries or emergency (death case) please contact:

Phone: 289-952-7938
Email: pareptoronto.dcg@gmail.com
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